
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
UNimD STATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

Washington 25, D.Co 

August 5, 1958 

Honorable John A. McCone 
Chairman, u. s. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Subject: PROPOSED NUCLEAR POWER REACTOR FOR THE CITY OF 
PIQUA, OHIO 

Dear Mr. McCone: 

At its Ninth Meeting, August 4, 1958, the Advisory Committe~ 
on Reactor Safeguards was given an oral presentation by 
the Hazards Evaluation Branch of the general characteris­
tics and site of the proposed nuclear power reactor for the 
City of Piqua, Ohio. 

The matter has not been fermally submitted to the Committee 
as yet and no other information has been made available. 

The tentative view of tne Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards is that the site is not a suitable one. 

cc: Paul F. Foster, GM 
H. L. Price, DL&R 

Sincerely yours, 

Isl C. Rogers McCullough 

c. Rogers McCullough 
Chairman 
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